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The author and affiliations in the abstract listed above
(R. Geene et al. 2017) page S70, were incorrectly listed in the
original piece. They should have instead been listed as:

R. Geene1, J.S. de Cock2, P. van der Torn3, D. Den Hartog1

1Staff Bureau of Trauma Centre, Erasmus University Medical
Center, Rotterdam/Netherlands, 2Safe & Sound, Amsterdam/
Netherlands, 3Itineris Consultancy, Rotterdam/Netherlands

This change has also been reflected in the original abstract.
We sincerely regret this error and any problems that have resulted
for the authors and readers.
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